
PRESS RELEASE

November 21, 2022

WOODBINE HOLIDAY PARADE ON DECEMBER 9, 2022 at 6 PM

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky reminds local residents and neighboring municipalities throughout Cape May 
County to please join us in celebrating the upcoming holiday season on Friday, December 9, 2022 at 6:00 pm as the 
Woodbine Recreation Commission hosts its annual holiday parade.  The parade starts at the Woodbine Elementary 
School and will travel to Washington Avenue, then on to Bryant Street, Madison Avenue, and ending on Dehirsch 
Avenue at the bike path gazebo.

Following the parade, Santa will join with the Mayor in lighting the Christmas Tree on the bikepath near the 
intersection of Washington and Dehirsch Avenues.

Afterwards, refreshments will be served at the ambulance building where Santa will visit with the children.

Anyone interested in participating in the parade, please call (609) 861-2153 for more information.


